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Sunny Heights Families, 
 

Here at Sunny Heights Elementary we LOVE our 
families.   A couple of great events at the end of this 
week: 
 
TONIGHT – Friday, Jan. 26th; 6:00-8:00 pm is 
Parent’s Night Out Student Movie Night.  We have 
over 70students signed up!! 
 
SATURDAY, Jan. 27th; 9:00-11:00 am is the 2018 
Annual Legislative Forum at the Warren Education 
and Community Center (975 N. Post Rd.)  Parents, 
community members, and staff are invited to 
attend.  The forum will provide an opportunity for 
attendees to share their insights on educational 
legislation or other concerns.  
 
As always, parents are welcome to visit school.  
Please sign in at the front office, get a yellow 
Visitor’s Badge, and wait for escort or call.  We look 
forward to seeing many of you at our upcoming 
events and at school! 
 
Thank you for all that you do! 
 
Your proud principal, 
 
Barton Lewis 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
January 26

th

 PTA Parent Night Drop Off 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

February 7
th

 – 13
th

  Friendship Candy Gram sales 

February 7
th

  Late start for students; elementary – 9:30 a.m. 

February 9
th

  Sweetheart Dance 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

February 19
th

  Presidents’ Day; no school for students & staff 

February 22
nd

  Roller Cave skating party 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

March 19
th

 Intersession 

April 2
nd

  School reconvenes 

April 9
th

   2018-19 Kindergarten Round-up 5:30-7:00 p.m. 

April 11
th

  Late start for students; elementary – 9:30 a.m. 

May 28
th

  Memorial Day Holiday – no school         

                                                  for students and staff 

June 4
th

 ** Last day for students; early dismissal    

                                                 @ 2:30 p.m. for Grades K-4;  

**this is a new date due to the snow days      

    that we have accumulated thus far  

 

 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK 
Missoula Children’s Theatre auditions will be Monday, February 5, 

2018 at 4 p.m. in the Creston Middle School auditorium.  MSD 

Warren Township students in Grades K – 8 are eligible to  

audition for a part in “Jack and the Beanstalk”.  Selected  

actors and actresses must be available for nightly rehearsals  

Feb. 5-9 and from 10 a.m. to 9 p.m. on Feb. 10 for two  

performances.  No prior acting experience needed.  More  

details will follow after winter break.  Sponsored by the  

Warren Arts and Education Foundation.   Contact the  

Foundation at 317-869-4383 with questions. 
 

CAR RIDER INFORMATION ……. 
The snow and ice has begun to thaw outside 
the school as the temperatures slowly rise.  It 
is very important that car riders follow the 
flow of traffic through our parking lot in the 
morning.  Students should be dropped off 
along the front walk only, not around the 
corner or in the parking lot.  This is to help 
maintain safety as we have over 100 students 
entering in the morning from the car rider 
line.  Your cooperation to help keep ALL our 
children safe is appreciated! 
 

http://www.warren.k12.in.us/
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“JACK AND THE BEANSTALK” AUDITIONS 

Auditions for the actresses and actors will be Monday, February 5th from 4:30 

p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in the Creston Middle School auditorium.  Approximately 65 

students in grades K through 8 will be selected for roles in this play.  ONLY 

students enrolled in a MSD Warren Township school are eligible to 

participate.  Rehearsals will be nightly from 4:30 – 9:00 p.m.  Actors and 

actresses MUST attend all rehearsals for their roles.  No advance preparation is 

needed – just attend on time, follow the director’s instructions and meet some 

new friends.  A nice smile is always appreciated.  Older students who get a 

part will stay for rehearsal that evening.  Send a snack with your student or 

plan to bring one if they stay for practice. 
 

This is the 19th year that the Warren Arts & Education Foundation has 

sponsored a Missoula Play.  Performances are 3 p.m. and 7 p.m. Saturday, 

February 10th in the Creston auditorium.   

Did you receive the call about the snow day and 
2-hour delay?  If not, we may need a new phone 
number for you.  Please contact us at  
317-532-2900 to update.    
 
Please make note that our first make-up snow 
day is scheduled for Friday, June 1, 2018 

PRESIDENTS’ DAY 
MONDAY, 

FEBRUARY 19th! 
 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF! 

Wish a “Happy Friendship Day!!!!” to your friends, 
family, teachers with a candy gram!   

On Wednesday, February 7th thru Tuesday, 
February 13th, the PTA will be selling Friendship 
Candy Grams.  If you wish to participate, forms 

will be coming home that you may fill out and 
return to school.  The cost for each candy gram 
is 25 cents; send one to your Mom, Dad, sister, 

brother, teacher, friend! 
 

The candy grams will be delivered on  
Wednesday, February 14th!! 


